
Club meeting 9-12-23

Bob Bowen, Peg Landry, Carl Popolo, Bronwyn Chapman, Wilma Breiland, Chur Masors, Terry
Freeman, Anne Anderson, Tom Barrington, Barbara Mack, Gary Styskal, Jen Lown, Jessica
Murray, Mark Romanosky, Matt O’Brien, Andy Hutchinson, Erin Heinhold, Kathy McGowan,
Dottie Semonian, Matt O’Brien, Andy Hutchinson

Minutes accepted for August meeting

TRR- Peg reviewed information
Goal 400-600 boats
Please sign up with the Google form-this has been sent out a few times to the membership
Launches and equipment in good shape & good responses with volunteering thus far

Safety Mark: River- at 14,800 ft3/s flow- careful with debris, wash hands (sewer overflow),
remember you need the stern and bow (port and starboard=2 lights though one physically)

Wilma-please remind everyone to use lights when dusk or dark

Lowell police came by sweep program
Good news is they were on to the jet skis
Though unfortunately incorrectly told the sweep crew that they had improper lighting
Will invite Lowell police with UML user meeting

Equipment -Much effort to keep fleet above water, will order a couple of sets of shoes
UML LRA is also looking for a good mechanic for boat work

Matt:
GLR looking for 2 men over 50 for HoC
Hosting a long row at the end of the season for a casual row if anyone is interested

Membership # @ 61


